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Complaints Investigation Committee Decision 
Voluntary Surrender – CPMB Registrant William Scott 
Lancaster 
 

Background 

 
On September 9, 2022, an employer report was received that raised concerns about the 
knowledge skills and judgment displayed by the registrant while providing care during an 
interfacility transfer. 
 
The Registrar referred the complaint to the Complaints Investigation Committee (CIC).  The 
CIC reviewed the employer report and appointed an investigator to investigate the case on 
November 22, 2022. 

Decision 

On April 19, 2023, the College of Paramedics of Manitoba, Complaints Investigation 
Committee reviewed the investigator’s report.  The Complaints Investigation Committee 
directed that in accordance with RHPA s102(1)(a) refer the matter, in whole, to the inquiry 
committee.   

The registrant requested to have the matter be resolved by accepting their voluntary 
surrender of their certificate of practice. The registrant was agreeable to executing a 
Statement of Agreed Facts and voluntarily surrendering their license on that basis.  

The registrant signed the Statement of Agreed Facts and voluntary surrender of their 
registration and certificate of practice on January 23, 2024. 


